
From: JP Comella <jpc@comellasrestaurants.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 1:33 PM 
To: Distler, Gabriel <gdistler@belmont-ma.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: [EXTERNAL]Re: [EXTERNAL]Fwd: Patio - Brighton st 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Mr. Distler, 
 
We are not asking to add to seating total. Whatever number of seats that are being used outside will be 
not used inside. For example, if there were a party of 20 outside we would “rope off” a 20 seat inside 
section.  There is a picture attached of the barrier to section off.  
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Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 


	From: JP Comella <jpc@comellasrestaurants.com>  Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 1:33 PM To: Distler, Gabriel <gdistler@belmont-ma.gov> Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: [EXTERNAL]Re: [EXTERNAL]Fwd: Patio - Brighton st

